Village at Morse Farm

Village Neighbors

Volume 5, Issue 6

October 2011

INSID<mark>e This</mark> Issue

Resident Meeting	1
Flu Shot Clinic	1
Wiener Roast	1
Branson Show	1
Manager's Reception	2
Halloween	2
E-mail System	2

VILLAGE HAPPENINGS

Please join us for our monthly resident meeting, that is held the third Tuesday of each month. This months meeting will be held October 18th at 9:00 a.m. This is an opportunity to ask questions and give suggestions. We look forward to seeing you!

The Village will also be having our quarterly food advisory meeting right after the resident meeting on the 18th. We will be discussing the holiday meals for this year, and other suggestions or concerns you may have.

Non-denominational Church Services are held every Saturday morning at 10 a.m. in the Dining Room. Catholic Mass will be held the first Thursday of each month at 10 a.m. For October, Mass will be on October 6th. Theresa will be having Rosary on October 27th at 10 a.m. in the front lobby.

Flu Shot Clinic October 4th

Cold and flu season is upon us so the Macoupin County Public Health Department will be here on Tuesday the 4th at 9 a.m. for those who would like to get a flu shot this year. We will meet in the dining room, please bring your medicare card with you. Thanks!

Wiener Roast October 7th

The Village at Morse Farm will be hosting a wiener roast/bonfire this fall. We will offer hotdogs, s'mores, and drinks. We will meet outside the building at 5 p.m. and have some fun! More information to come at a later date. Hope to see you there.

Branson Show October 15th

Macoupin County Senior Center will hold its annual Music and Comedy Show fund-raiser." The Brian Arnold Show" from Branson Missouri, an award winning entertainer will be performing on Saturday October, 15th at 2 p.m. at the Bothwell Auditorium on the Blackburn College Campus. We will be taking residents if they would like to go. Cost is at the expense of the resident, and we will need to know in advance, so we can purchase the right amount of tickets. Any questions or if you would like to sign up, please see Kelsey or Shannon.

Management Staff

- Margaret (Peg) Barkley, CEO
- Regina Byots, COO
- Shannon Dixon, Manager
- Kelsey DeFevers, Assistant Manager
- Linda Grider, Kitchen Manager

JUST TALK

Breakfast at Beaver Dam October 26th

In October we will be going to Beaver Dam on Wednesday October 26th. Anyone that would like to join us for breakfast that morning will need to sign up at the front desk no later than Monday October, 24th. We will be meeting in the front lobby at 6:45 a.m. Residents will be responsible for the cost of their meal. This will be our last breakfast of the year, The restaurant will be closing for the winter.

Merchant Night October 27th

The Village at Morse Farm will be participating in Merchant Night. This night gives area youngsters a safe place for trick or treating. Many local businesses participate in this night every year. Last year we had a large amount of trick-or-treaters, so we hope this year will be the same. The residents that decide to participate can sit outside their door with candy, which the Village will provide.

Manager's Reception October 28th

Our Halloween Manager's Reception will be held on Friday October, 28th starting at 3 p.m. We encourage everyone to dress up in costume if they would like. Snacks and drinks will be provided. This is always a fun way for everyone to get together and have some fun. Please feel free to invite your families if you would like. Hope to see you there!

E-mail System

The e-mail system is up and running! If you would like to start receiving this newsletter, and other invitations via e-mail please just send me an e-mail and let me know. kel-sey@villageatmorsefarm.com. Thank you so much!

Carlinville Area Hospital to draw labs at the Village

Carlinville Area Hospital will now be providing the service of coming out to the Village to draw blood for lab work. They will be out here every other week to do this, on Thursday mornings, so if you are fasting, this will help you out tremendously. We are looking forward to this program and hopefully it will benefit everyone. More information to come at a later date.

Family Picnic

We would like to thank everyone that came to the family picnic, we enjoyed it very much this year, and hope you did too! We had a total of 135 people that joined us for lunch and can't wait to see you again next year!









The Village at Morse Farm "where neighbors become friends, Efriends become family"

Page 2